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DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 

Ootober 30, 1940. 

My dear Mr. Heineman: 

Thank you very much for your letter of October 

twenty-ninth and Its extremely interesting enclosure, 

which I shall not fail to bring to the attention of 

the Secretary. 

Your kindness and courtesy in this regard are 

much appreoiated. 

Sincerely yours, 

Assistant to the Secretary 

Mr. Dannie Heineman, 

Suite 1700, 

50 Broadway, 

New York, New York. 


